
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF DATE CHANGE FOR THE COMMISSION MEETING 
SCHEDULED March 8, 2022 

 
 

NOTICE is hereby given that the Board of Millard County Commission 
will be changing its regular scheduled commission meeting from 

Tuesday, March 8, 2022 to  
Tuesday, March 1, 2022, at 10:00 a.m..   

All County business previously scheduled for March 8, 2022 will be 
addressed March 1, 2022. 

 
All other meetings will remain as scheduled.   

 
Dated the 22nd Day of February 2022 

 
MARKI ROWLEY 

Millard County Clerk 
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